IMPORTANT ALERT: Fake Purchase Orders Targeting MTA Vendors Carefully review all MTA purchase orders received

Dear Valued MTA Vendor,

The MTA has been made aware of a scam involving fraudulent purchase orders. We are requesting that you carefully scrutinize all purchase order(s) you receive from the MTA (or any of its Agencies) that are out of the ordinary or appear to be suspicious. Please ensure all purchase orders have an accurate MTA buyer's email address and contact information and require that the delivery of goods only be made: (1) to an MTA facility and (2) pursuant to a system-dispatched purchase order signed by an authorized officer of the MTA.

Should you have any doubt about the authenticity of a purchase order or delivery site, please contact the MTA at 646-376-0123 or bscservice@mtabsc.org.

Thank you.

MTA Business Service Center